
Suspension of Appointment Booking Service for Medical Unit and Physiotherapy Unit 

 

 

Dear UHS Users, 

 

Please note that appointment booking service for the Medical Unit and Physiotherapy Unit will be 

suspended in the following period due to computer system upgrade:  

 

Date: Friday, 12 April 2024 

Time: 1:00pm – 7:00pm 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Thank you. 

 

University Health Service 


